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Abstract
In 2010, amidst the financial and sovereign debt crisis, the launching of a novel European
Strategy for “smart, sustainable and inclusive growth” signalled a significant step in the
European coordination strategies for tackling poverty and social exclusion. Crucial in this
respect is the unprecedented prominence accorded to a quantified goal in poverty reduction
across the EU, to be achieved by 2020, along a supranational governance process that sets the
ambitious aim of bringing the social field within the framework of EU financial and economic
governance. In parallel, the proclamation of a “European Pillar of Social Rights” by the
European Parliament, the Council and the Commission, in November 2017, indicates a cautious
reaction to the detrimental effects caused by the Euro crisis management and the growing
Euroscepticism across member states.
We scrutinize the EU targets and tools in the fight against poverty and social exclusion and
critically examine the political dynamics behind them with a focus on the conflicts and
opposing normative visions of poverty and social exclusion among member states and EU
bodies. We trace how this new “Strategy” has fared so far and what are the expectations for
its effectiveness within the set time frame. In the light of this discussion the following
questions are raised: Does the “Pillar” provide any (albeit weak) signs of a paradigm shift, by
the European Commission, away from neoliberal austerity? Can it bolster the social dimension
of EU governance and deliver tangible consequences for social rights in the long term? Or will
it turn out to be another symbolic measure? The current public debate on these issues is
briefly reviewed. The conclusion reflects upon some crucial policy commitments, at both the
national and EU level, which are required for making a substantial impact on social inclusion.
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